
I am the owner of 134 Beechwood Cres. and I am writing to say I am opposed to the 

granting of an exemption from the interim bylaw control for 164 Beechwood Cres.  I am 

opposed to the addition of a second story to an existing raised bungalow.  The result will 

loom over the neighbourhood.  I would support a building that is compatible with the 

surrounding streetscape. 

 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Hedican 


